’17 Spring Report to the National Executive
For the 1 Canadian Air Division (1CAD)

Union Management Consultation Committee (UMCC)

The previous meeting was held Jan 17/17 and the meeting report was previously circulated. The minutes while approved have yet to be circulated (as of the writing of this report). The next meeting is slated for June 05/17 with the agenda submission deadline set as May 24/17.

Of note was the change of command of 1CAD from Brigadier General (BGen) Dave Lowthian to BGen Sean Boyle.
Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller VP/BC

